
The decision to celebrate Pravasi Bharatiya Divas was taken in accordance with 
recommendations of the High Level Committee (HLC) on the Indian Diaspora set up by 
government of India under the chairmanship of L. M. Singhvi. The then Prime 
Minister of India, Shri Atal Bihari Vajpayee, received the report of the Committee 
at a public function at Vigyan Bhavan in New Delhi on 8 January 2002, and announced
the "Pravasi Bharatiya Divas" (PBD) on 9 January 2002. The day was chosen to mark 
the return of Mahatma Gandhi from South Africa to India in 1915. After this day was
administered in 2000, it was first celebrated in 2003. Here are more insights 
concerning the historical backdrop of Pravasi Bharatiya Divas – The Pravasi 
Bhartiya Divas date is the 9th of January. Most people celebrated this as NRI Day 
in India. NRI Day and pravasi Bhartiya divas is the same thing. The anthem, mascot 
and a 'smart torch' for the fifth edition of the youth games were unveiled by chief
minister Shivraj Singh Chouhan, Union MoS sports Nisith Pramanik and state sports 
minister at a glittering event in Bhopal on Saturday evening. The highlight was a 
drone show that created magic in Bhopal's night sky with hundreds of drones forming
a sprinting cheetah, maps of India and Madhya Pradesh and 'Khelo India Youth Games 
2022' The Games will be organised in eight districts of Madhya Pradesh from January
30, with Malkhamb and water sports making their debut. The 5th KIYG 2022 will be 
held from January 30 to February 11. There are 27 sporting disciplines on the 
schedule, with over 6,000 athletes competing. 'Hindustan Ka Dil Dhadka Do' - this 
is the heartpounding anthem of the Khelo India Youth Games 2022. And cheetah Asha, 
who was named by PM Narendra Modi, the Games mascot. The importance of sports and 
fitness in one’s life is invaluable. Playing sports inculcates team spirit, 
develops strategic & analytical thinking, leadership skills, goal setting and risk 
taking. A fit and healthy individual leads to an equally healthy society and strong
nation. Sports is an extremely important component for the overall development of 
our nation. India, in the last few years has made steady progress in the field of 
sports. This tremendous potential needs to be showcased at a global platform. It’s 
time we inspire young talent, give them top-notch infrastructure and training of 
the highest level. We need to inculcate a strong spirit of participation in sports 
that enables players to demonstrate their true potential. Only then can India 
realise its dream of becoming a sports super power. World Hindi Day or Vishwa Hindi
Diwas is celebrated on 10th January every year to promote awareness about the 
language across the world.  It is also the day when Hindi, India’s national 
language, was spoken for the first time in the United Nations General Assembly. It 
was on this day in 1975 that the first World Hindi Conference was held in Nagpur. 
Since then, such conferences are organised in different parts of the world every 
year. Notably: The language got its name from the Persian term ‘Hind’ which means 
‘the land of Indus’. The language is spoken in India, Trinidad, Nepal, Guyana, 
Mauritius and other countries. The World Hindi Day or Vishwa Hindi Diwas is 
commemorated to mark the importance of Hindi as a language. It is considered one of
the official national languages in India, especially in the northern part of the 
country. The day is also celebrated to represent the Hindispeaking community on a 
global level. On the occasion of World Hindi Day, the Ministry of External Affairs 
organises several events around the world to spread more knowledge about Hindi. The
Union of India adopted Hindi as its official language in 1950. According to Article
343, the Constitution of India states that the official language of India shall be 
Hindi in Devanagari script. The first World Hindi Conference was envisioned by 
Rashtrabhasha Prachar Samiti, Wardha in 1973. It was organized in Nagpur on January
10, 1975. Its aim was to promote the language on a global level. The conference saw



the participation of 30 countries with 122 representatives. Vishwa Hindi Diwas was 
first celebrated in 2006 under the instructions of then-Prime Minister Manmohan 
Singh. The date of January 10 was chosen as Hindi was spoken for the first time in 
the United Nations General Assembly on January 10, 1949 . In 1975, the World Hindi 
Conference was formed by then Prime Minister Indira Gandhi for bringing together 
Hindi scholars, writers and laureates who have contributed to the development of 
the language and appreciate their contributions. This year the festival is being 
organized by the Union Ministry of Youth Affairs & Sports in collaboration with the
Karnataka. The event will be held from January 12 to January 16, 2023, at Hubballi-
Dharwad, Karnataka. More than 30,000 youth will attend the inaugural function where
the Prime Minister will share his vision with them. During this unique five-day 
event, over 7500 youth delegates from all over India, recognized and leaders in 
their own field of activity, get together to engage in different learning 
activities. The ranking, published by London-based immigration consultancy Henley &
Partners, uses data from the International Air Transport Association to rank 199 
passports’ access to 227 travel destinations. The methodology differs from other 
passport indexes like one published by financial advisory Arton Capital, which put 
the United Arab Emirates in pole position. The ranking is based on data from the 
International Air Transport Association, which maintains the world’s largest 
database of travel information, and it is enhanced by extensive, ongoing research 
by the Henley & Partners Research Department. The 28th Critics Choice Awards were 
held, and once again, SS Rajamouli’s RRR has made India proud, as the film scored 
two awards. RRR won Best Song award for Naatu, as well as Best Foreign Language 
film. RRR was also nominated for Best Director, Best Picture and Best Visual 
Effects. The American Canadian Critics Choice Association CCA show Who shows for 
the finest In cinematic achievement. The Critics Choice Movie award Formerly known 
as the Broadcast Film Critics Association award was held. Critics Choice Awards 
Winner 2023 shows were hosted by Chelsea Handler. The Critics choose super award 
2023 for the films and the television series you can see in the given below. In 
this above section you see the various actors and their award. But now you can see 
the Indian movie and the best song award which goes to an RRR movie. The movie was 
made by SS Rajamouli. The list of the Critics Choice Super award 2023 is given 
below as you can see it. The Brand Guardianship Index by Brand Finance, a leading 
global independent brand consultancy, is a global recognition of CEOs, who are 
building business value in a sustainable manner, by balancing the needs of all 
stakeholders — employees, investors, and the wider society. Netaji Subhas Chandra 
Bose Jayanti or Netaji Jayanti is a national event celebrated in India as Parakram 
Diwas on January 23 to mark the birth of prominent Indian freedom fighter Netaji 
Subhas Chandra Bose. This year nation celebrates 126th birth anniversary of Netaji 
Subhas Chandra Bose. For the first time, Netaji Jayanti was celebrated as Parakram 
Divas in 2021 on the occasion of his 124th birthday. In West Bengal, Jharkhand, 
Tripura, and Assam, it is a recognised holiday. On this day, the Indian government 
honours Netaji.


